Te Hā Waitaha (Stop Smoking Canterbury) Steering group
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have been the midwifery representative on this steering group since it’s inception and was implemental in developing and rolling out the pregnancy incentive programme in Canterbury. In this role I have attended steering group update meetings, promoted this service to the midwifery community and provided support for the development of resources used by Te Hà Waitaha for both midwives and the women they are working with. I have also commented on an article for Midwifery News around the Pregnancy Incentive programme.
The Pregnancy Incentive programme continues to grow and develop and Te Hà Waitaha steering group accepted an evaluation report. This report has been submitted to the MoH as an example of a way to reduce rates of smoking amongst pregnant women as well as how to achieve equity across the services working within this area. The report has been submitted to the region as evidence of the work being done in this area. 
I have now handed this role on to Gwen Glazzard and I am sure that she will do a great job of maintaining the presence of midwives at that goverance group.

